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This past weekend was filled with many exciting events for FP 

Walshe students! On Thursday November 23rd, members of Livingstone 

Leaders, a division-wide student leadership group, had a meeting at Walshe 

and introduced themselves to the students at Walshe’s assembly. 
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On Friday November 24th, middle school students welcomed 

the public, along with other students and staff, to their annual 

Christmas market, which was a great success. Students sold food and 

handmade craft items to fundraise money for the school. 

FPW also hosted a celebratory end-of-season volleyball tournament 

for WA Day Wolfpack members. 

After school on Friday, the 2024 graduating class gathered to 

decorate their float for Fort Macleod Santa Claus Parade. The theme of the 

float was Candy Land. Students worked together to assemble decorations 

that they made and collected. 

On Saturday November 25th, the grads gathered early to set up for a 

pancake breakfast fundraiser, where they served pancakes to the 

community before getting on their parade float to show their school spirit, 

and hand out candy to the spectators. 

UPCOMING EVENTS:
Nov 30: SAIL Meeting in Lethbridge

Dec 4: PD Day - No school grades 6-9


